
Printed on: 31/03/2020 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

30/03/2020  16:48:222020/0635/P NOBJ Janine Griffis The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum does not object to this proposed change of use from A1 to A1/A3.

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan is silent on changes of use from A1 to A3, though it does resist any 

change of use from A1 to A2 that would result in less than 75% of the premises in core frontages (less than 

50% of premises in secondary frontages) being in retail use.

Considering the entire stretch of core frontages from the High Street to Perrins Lane, ignoring the alleys and 

courts in between, it seems to us that the change of use from A1 to A1/A3 would not dramatically alter the 

percentage of premises in retail use.

The Neighbourhood Plan supports development that helps retain jobs and encourages a vibrant mix of shops 

and services.

We trust that Camden would insist on conditions that would make operating a cafe or restaurant in this 

location acceptable to those living nearby.
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